
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Learning Log Homework. 
 
Class Newstead and Wollaton, 
 
We will be learning about World War two during the Spring 
term as part of our study of British History.  
In preparation for this, we would like you to carry out 
some holiday homework.  
 
On the reverse of this page are a range of ideas you could 
choose from.  
 
Have a great holiday – we are looking forward to seeing 
what you produce! 
 
Mrs.Wilde, Mrs.Allison, Mrs.Thompson. 
 
 
  


